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Courthouse Construction Storm Water Utility Work to Begin November 8 
 

Loudoun County will begin storm water utility work as part of the Courthouse Complex 
Expansion project beginning Monday, November 8, 2021, during daytime hours. Residents will see 
increased construction activity and changes to the vehicular traffic flow on North Street near the 
courthouse. The construction is expected to last through Friday, November 19, 2021. 

 
Traffic will continue in a single lane on North Street between Harrison Street and Church 

Street. Drivers should use extra caution when traveling through this area and follow all directions 
from the posted signs and road crews.  
 

Visitors to the Loudoun County Courthouse will continue to have access to the existing 
building. Free parking is available in the Pennington Lot and Pennington Garage, which is located 
off Church Street, approximately two blocks from the courthouse. For more information about 
planning your trip to the courthouse, visit loudoun.gov/courthouse.  
 

For more information about the new courthouse construction project, including contact 
information, and to sign up for email and text updates on the project, visit loudoun.gov/courts-
expansion. 
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